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Housey - DNR, Melissa <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

State Bierstadt OGLA Doc# 401638665 

Dixon, Jennifer A <Jennifer.A.Dixon@conocophillips.com> Wed, Jul 25, 2018 at 3:50 PM
To: "Housey - DNR, Melissa" <melissa.housey@state.co.us>
Cc: "Yu, Liang" <Liang.Yu@conocophillips.com>, Shanelle Deater - DNR <shanelle.deater@state.co.us>

Good Afternoon Melissa,

 

We met with  our engineers this afternoon and they are going to resurvey the State Bierstadt location to use the existing pad for the addtion of the four wells. Because of the
exisiting facilities design, we will need to add an additoinal facilittes set, but ultimately our engineers think that we can reduce the overall footprint (the extent will be
determined after we resurvey). At your leisure, please withdraw the following document number: 401638665. Once we have resurveyed, Liang will work with Shanelle to
address the SHL changes required.

 

 

Respectfully,

 

 

Jennifer Dixon

RBU-Regulatory Coordinator

Office – 832-486-3345

Cell – 701-300-2381

jennifer.a.dixon@conocophillips.com
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